

Nature's Scholars Newsletter

JUNE 2025

Coming Up

- New rates take effect as of 6/2 week. The new rates will be updated on everyone's billing statements as of Friday, May 30th. The new rates sheet is viewable on our website and posted in our hallway.
- Father's Day Celebration will be on June 13th and will be from 9:00-11:00 with a Survivalist Show at 10 AM held on the back patio. In addition to the show there will be a light breakfast and activities in your child's classroom!
- Make sure you're checking out the summer calendar for dress up days and important field trip and in house events as well!

Summer Activities



Please make sure your summer activity
Calendar is in a viewable place at home,
and you check it daily for fun and exciting
dress up days and activities going on here
at NSEC.

Dates to Remember

June 2nd

11th Anniversary for Nature's Scholars Enrichment Center!!!

June 2nd

Start of summer session & Rate increase.

Tune 13th

Father's Day Celebration 9:00-11:00 with a Survivalist show at 10:00 AM!

June 15th

Happy Father's Day!

Tune 17th

Frontiers Discovery Museum Field Trip (Leave @ 9:30 AM/ Return @3:30)

Tune 19th

Rangers/OG OWL's Field Trip (Leave @ 9:30 AM/ Return @3:30)

Tune 26th

Wear your sunglasses to school.

June 27th

International Mud

Day!

Tuly 2nd

FOAM PARTY!

July 3rd today!

Wear Red Win

July 4th

NSEC CLOSED!

- Avon Skin So Soft Bug and Sun combination lotion is available in the front office for \$9.00 a bottle. If you have multiple children at the center, each child needs one provided in their own room. If you have your own brand, please provide it ASAP, and make sure it is labeled with your child's name.
- Water bottles are encouraged for each child every day that they attend. Water is the only liquid that you may provide. We change/fill them several times a day, but they do need to be washed by you at home daily.
- Everyone needs to have a swimsuit, towel, sunscreen/bug lotions (no aerosols allowed) water bottle, water shoes & change of clothes here on the days they are attending. Please label everything!

International Mud Day

On June 27th we celebrate international mud day by participating in a whole day of muddy activities. The Rangers and OG have taken on the task of planning all the mud day activities for the school. Make sure to send your child in old clothes or swimsuit that can get ruined. Also please bring an extra set of clothes and an extra towel. Your child will come home with a plastic bag full of muddy clothes and the towel.

Pre-K Graduation

Our Pre-K Graduation was on May 23rd. Our teachers did such an amazing job preparing for the special day! Good luck graduates in kindergarten, you will do AMAZING things!!















We had a BLAST at our Mother's Day



Celebrations









